Fall fair reviewed at annual meeting

The 1982 Elmvale Fall Fair was called an "all-round success" at the annual meeting of the Fair board on Tuesday, Jan. 25.

125 people attended the meeting in St. John's United Church. They enjoyed a roast beef dinner which was followed by a brief business meeting.

The minutes from the last meeting were presented, along with the 1982 fall fair statement and report.

"From a financial point of view, the fair was a great success," said Marlene Tinney, Secretary-treasurer of the board. Attendance at the fair was very good and the weather was pleasant.



Jungle Book

Pet Shop

(lower level)

Mon. - Sat 9:30 a.m. - 5:50 p.m.

Fri. til 9:00 p.m.

NOW OPEN





VILLAGE SQUARE I.D.A. PHARMACY

Main & Poyntz Penetanguishene Open Daily except Sundays

549-3141